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Little Creek School - Established 1940

L.C.A. WEB SITE

Ann Goodge AnnGoodge@Comcast.net

A Letter from our Alumni Presidient
Dear Alumni and Friends,

Once again the fall days of October found a group of alumni back on the beautifully maintained

grounds of Little Creek to remember, reconnect, and reassess the past while sharing the reality
present. The sharing included beautiful music, great food, wonderful weather, new opportunities
friendship and reliving the memories of our youth.. Truly, if you were not there, you were misse
memories and the pictures made were not complete without you.

During the worship service, reality came close as the unexpected death of Roger Silvertein ‘71 v
announced and special prayer was offered for the family members -which includes alumni Davic
Judy, Roger’s brother and sister. At such times, we are all reminded of the uncertainty of life an
need to make contact with family and friends today rather than waiting for a more convenient ti
tomorrow.

As alumni return for Homecoming each year , we are now faced with another reality—that our a
mater is no longer an active school campus. With that in mind, it was suggested that the Sabba
offering be sent to help Bass Memorial Acaciemy with rebuilding of their campus following severt
damage by Hurricane Katrina. A total of $600 was collected from those present. The principal of
asked me to extend his gratitude for our alumni support.

I am so pleased that my brother Michael Sutherland ‘66 has consented to be our Speaker for Ch
Service next year. Homecoming will be October 13 & 14, 2006

While students at Little Creek , all of us learned valuable work skills that we have used throughc
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years. We learned much as we helped to build up our school. Bass Academy can use our help -
now. It has been suggested that alumni might enjoy joining together--like in the 'good ole da
actively 'do' something as a group. Maranatha Volunteers International will be coordinating a |
project in 2006 sometime, but no details are available yet The principal of Bass indicates that
use plenty of help now (roofing) and in the future. If you would be interested in taking part in
alumni project, please contact me by phone (870-496-2557) or email (narroway@alltel.net.

One of the main goals of Little Creek's training was to teach us to be of service wherever we e
in life. If we live this out in our lives, we will be keeping Little Creek alive as well. May God ble
and all !

Claudia Woolsey

Honor Classes

1946

Louise Ringer Benson
Charley Holland Cantrell
Mary Charles Scott Jones *

1951

Eddie Zollinger *
Jerry Schwochow *
Phyllis Brown Acosta
Myrna Lea Blevins
Betty Brown Broom

L. J. Bryant

Hope Crosley Jacquith
Duane Mitchell

Jack Scott *

Mary Sue Martin Shaw
Elaine Sheffield
Frances Stewart Wood

1956

Nancy Mitchell *

Arlene Black

Doris Brown

June Davidson Hendrickson
Edward Manous

Joan Davidson Rouse
James A. Tucker

Bernita Sheffield White

1961
James Boyle
Carolyn Williams Coolidge
Herbert Coolidge
Lynda Laffin Draper
Grant Goodge
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David Maxson

Donald McColpin *

James Pickett

Joe Priest

Sandra Roadman Schneider
Barbara Pace Smith

Dale Solomon

Carol Sheffield Soto-Torres
Connie Walker Westerberg
Robert Williams

1966

Faye Garner Franklin
Virginia Pillsbury Hagan
Robert Martin

Tom Martin

Terry Michaelis

Lynda Darlene McDaniel Otis
Tim Peckham

Clarence Small

Faye Melendy Steen
Michael Sutherland
Linda Malmede Wilhelm
Sue Nantt Worth

1971

Wesley Richards *
Maynard Schmehl *
Ellen Clark Christman
David Dunn

Dale Avery lles

Daniel King

Deborah Downing McDowell
Janet Robinson Meredith
Pat Davidson Mollick
Ruth Regal

Brenda Keppler Rodman
Roger Silverstein *
Stanley Trim

John Ward

1976

Joy Beagles Brown

Gwen McNeilus Burnes
Jim Hiner

Amanda Downing Huffman
Clifford Johnston

Shirley Belknap Johnston
Edgar Keplinger

Ted Liston

Larry Ringer

Greg Scott

Karen Cobb Scott
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Kenneth Shaw

Gina Mitchell Sherlin
Barbara Wheeler Tyson
Trent Ward

Carroll Wheeler

1981

Ann Baynard

Jan Malmede Greve
Kent Greve

Kim Keller Headlee
Karen Hiner Holland
Faye Whiting Jensen
Doug Johnson

Lisa Allen Larrabee
Cherie Michals
Cynthia Straw Mitcheli
Linda Tetz Shaw
Dale Tunnell

Brent Van Arsdell
Cynthia Vogt Weitzel
Lonny Weitzel

1986

Jimmy France

Steve Frey

Jon Gearhart

David Hamilton

Sandra Lizardo Hamilton
Kathi Folkenberg Jensen
Laura Klatt

Kenny Lockhart

Pam Sayler Yaccarino

1991

Kurt Amos

Jonathan Bentjen
Darron Boyd

Erin Figge Breakie
Michelle Courtney
Lisa Dick

Angela Vogt Donehoo
Michael Forbeck

Keli France Forbeck
Brent Goodge

April Pillsbury Locke
Tim McClain
Kimberly Remington Schneider

* Deceased

Those Who Attended Homecoming
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Doug Johnson ‘81, Lonny & Cynthia Weitzel ‘81, Lindy (Weitzel) Kipp ‘83, Grace A. Weizel, Bar
Bruce Vogt *58, Connie Foster Chandler ‘70, Jon Larrabee ‘80, Carlyle Manous ‘57, Elwyn Sieve
Melody (Woolsey) Schmehl ‘70, Bruce Wyatt, Jack McNeilus ‘75, Karen Cobb Scott ‘76, Evelyn
Jerry Hill *59, Lisa Turk ‘85, Carl & Sally Sellars ‘83, Pam (Sayler) Yaccario ‘86, Bruce & Judy b
Christopher Blake ‘90, Laura Folkenberg-Braunecker ‘90, Mary (Peek) '55 & Bob Kurzynske, Ri
‘78, Jim Greve ‘75, Violet Larrabee, Steve Connor ‘87, Doug Dewey ‘85, Phyllis Wrate '55, Lyn
McMulien-Brooks ‘88, Robert McMullen ‘65, Pearl Hudgins '80, Donna (Hill) Davis ‘87, Clara
(Cunningham) Pennington ‘63, Joann (Malmede) France ‘59, Terry Scott ‘74, David & Sheila P:
Albert & Lisa Heidinger ‘79, Mark ‘80 & Barbara ‘79 McKinney, Grant & Yolanda Goodge ‘61, Hi
Straw ‘93, Ken Straw ‘57, Leon Peek ‘64, Glen Van Arsdell ‘80, Bill & Bev Foster, Mary Shafer
‘50, Glen Zollinger ‘45 , Bill Davidson, Elaine (Post) '55 & Bill Ringer, Warren Ruf ‘70, Sharon |
‘75, Aaron Burchard, Allison Buchard, Michelle Brumagin, Malcolm & Janet Schmehl ‘65, Dr. &
McKinney, Joel, Sonya ‘85, Carolyn & Clayton Neil, Linda (VanArsdell) Whiting ‘78, Lee & Ellen
Greg Scott ‘76, Steve ‘68 & Tricia Foster, Mark & Mitzi Bame ‘82, Michelle & Laura Chase ‘80, |
Carroll Wheeler ‘76, Becky Cote ‘87, Bill Cote ‘89, Josef & Kathie (VeraCruz) Ludwig ‘80, Bert !
Coolidge 61, Steve Edney ‘75, Ron & Shirley (Ward) Erris ‘62, Elaine Stewart Greene ‘63, Jan
‘72, Bonnie ‘49 & Bob Evans, Jim Scott, Jon Gearhart ‘86, Karen Knight Morgan 68, Eddie Kni
Mary Lou (Mitchell) & Larry Wilson ‘79, Anijil Mitchell, Gary & Connie ‘72 Walls, Janet Hoke Vig
Williams ‘64, Jodi Brewer 85, Steven Karst ‘90, Michel Boyd ‘79, Dia McKee ‘79, Staniey Jones
Susan (Short) '83 Crutcher, Joe France ‘88, Nichole Scott, Coley Sellars ‘80, Burton & Carol G¢
'59, Ron ‘67 & Claudia ‘68 Woolsey, Virginia Sellars ‘52, Anne Petty '55.

http://www.littlecreeksanitarium.com/alumni-newsletter/2005/December/ 12/27/2006



Little Creek School Alumni News December 2005 - Little Creek Sanitarium Page 6 of 10

Homecoming Schedule

Friday Evening Vespers
October 14, 2005 7:00 P.M.

Song Service

Lonny Weitzel ‘81
Pianist: Leon Peek ‘64

Prayer and Welcome
Ann Goodge " 62, Little Creek

Marimba Solo
Ron Woolsey '67

Reminiscing
Lonny Weitzel ‘81, Alumni Association President

Vocal Solo
Melody Woolsey Schmehl ‘70

Reminiscing, continued
Lonny Weitzel *81

Marimba Solo
Ron Woolsey '67

Benediction
Stanford Straw ‘55

“Choir practice 15 minutes following the meeting.”

Sabbath School
October 15, 2005 10:00 A.M.

Sabbath School
Bruce Myers '85

Offering
Deacons

Lesson Study
Barry Scott ‘80

Children's Sabbath School Will be held in the basement of the church with Rick ‘78 and Denel
‘79 Greve
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The flowers are provided in memory of our deceased Alumni.

A Donation Jar will be in the Cafeteria for those of you who wish to help with the expenses of 1
weekend.

Sabbath Breakfast

8-9 a.m.

Sunday Breakfast
7-8:30 a.m.

Worship Service
October 15, 2005 11:30 A.M.

Organ Prelude
Connie Foster Chandler 70

Introit
"The Lord is in His Holy Temple”

Welcome
Lonny Weitzel *81, Alumni Association President

Honor Class Recognition
Claudia Sutherland Woolsey ‘68, Alumni Association Vice President

Opening Hymn
No. 8: "We Gather Together”

Alumni Choir
Leon Peek ‘64

Offering Call & Prayer
Claudia Sutherland Woolsey ‘68

Offertory
Organ

Scripture and Prayer
Glen Zollinger ‘45

Violin Duet

“Dona Nobis Pacem”
Caleb & Joshua McKinney
Accompanied by Mark McKinney ‘80

Sermon
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“Value Added: An Economic Measure of Life”
Glen Van Arsdell *80

Closing Hymn
No. 27: “"Rejoice Ye Pure in Heart”

Benediction
William Coolidge ‘60

Recessional
Organ

Page 8 of 10

NOTE: Anyone willing to take part in the Vespers musical program contact Melody Woolsey Sc

‘70

Sabbath Evening Vespers
5:30 P.M.

Vespers Coordinator
Melody Woolsey Schmehl ‘70

Benediction
Claudia Woolsey ‘68

Supper following Vespers
Sunset: 7:00 p.m.

Homecoming next year-OCTOBER 13 & 14, 2006

Melody (Woolsey ‘70 ) Schmehi, Malcolm Schmehi, Marshall Schmeh!

© Little Creek Sanitarium
1811 Little Creek Lane
Knoxville, TN 37922
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William '60 & Rose (Holverstott ‘60) Coolidge Everett & Carolyn Coolidge

A Note From Ann
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Hello Alumni, It was great to see so many of you in October. I hope more of you will decide to
news letter by email. Most of the pictures were taken by Mark McKinney and some by Sarah A
thanks to you. May God bless each of you this Holiday Season.

Ann

A letter from the Straws

I take this opportunity to express my appreciation for the continual
support of the Annual Home Coming. I do appreciate the many letters
and cards we receive from alumni and friends, and admit I have a
feeling of regret, almost guilt, in not being able to send a personal
reply. The volume is too great. However, I see the events taking place
that correspond to Jesus’ description of the world condition before His
triumphant return. I look forward to a Grand Home Coming in the not
too distant future. My prayer is that it will include everyone, student
and parent, who in any way was associated with Little Creek over the
years. I promise we will be looking for you.

Leland Straw, Alice Straw

Newcomers
Titus Allan Lee, 7Ib. 13 oz. Born October 26, 2005. Proud parents Tim ‘90 & Joy (Freeman ‘S

Douglas Dean Dewey, Born May 25, 2005 Proud parents Doug & Jennifer Dewey ‘85

Deaths
Dwan Ringer Farmer 75 passed away September 29, 2005.

Roger Silverstein ‘71 passed away on October 2005

Alumni News

Gary Swinyar ‘68 is the superintendent of schools for the Southern New England Conference, i
Lancaster, Massachusetts. His wife Carol received her master’s degree in education/curriculurr
instruction from Andrews University in December 2004. She is working to develop a new K-8 r
curriculum for the Atlantic Union Conference.

(865) 690-6727
littlecreek1940@comcast.net
Tennessee Web Design by David Benton
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